
                                    

Village Board of Trustees 
Public Hearing 
Tuesday, July 5, 2022 

 
 

MAYOR TRAVER CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:35 PM.  
 

 
Roll Call Trustee Boucher Trustee Carpenter Trustee Cutler Trustee Williams 

Public Peter C. Amorosi   Janelle Rose   Jim Thatcher   Jeanie Mullen 
  Public Matt Fuller      

 
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR CDBG PLANNING GRANT 
 

A public hearing was held to discuss the options that are available with this new grant. Jim Thatcher presented a brief report on 

how the grant would work and how it would benefit the Village. The grant applies to Villages with a population under 50,000. 

This is important because we would be competing with Villages of the same size. He recommended that we should consider a 

front-loaded program grant. The goal would be to have the engineering portion of this completed by December 2022 or at the 

latest January 2023. The engineering report would help us decide where in the Village the money could be used effectively for 

any proposed water projects. It would be nice if we could get grant approval, and have it awarded by July 2023 even though 

that does not seem realistic. There was no further comment from the public.  

 
A motion to close the public hearing at 6: 50 PM was made by Trustee Boucher, SECONDED by Trustee Carpenter. ALL AYES. 

MOTION CARRIED. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Peter C. Amorosi, Clerk-Treasurer 

July 5, 2022 


